
NOTICE TO PROPERTY OWNERS of PROPERTIES WITHIN THE DEPOE BAY URBAN RENEWAL DISTRICT 

June 10, 2016 

 

The Depoe Bay Urban Renewal Agency (URA) is pleased to announce the Agency’s newly 

created  

Preservation, Rehabilitation, Development, and Re-Development  

Incentive Program 

 

The purpose of the program is to help improve the condition and appearance of buildings, to 

develop or redevelop land or buildings, encourage infill and re-use in the Urban Renewal 

Area, with the primary goal of improving exterior and interior conditions of public and 

private buildings or properties within the Urban Renewal Area.   

 

As a property owner of property that is within the Depoe Bay Urban Renewal District 

boundary, please be aware that the URA has established this grant funding program, thereby 

affording the opportunity to apply for funding to support an eligible project.    

 

The first round of accepting applications will open July 1, 2016 and close August 31, 2016.     

 

For additional information, including Program policies and procedures, funding criteria, grant 

application instructions and project intake form, you may visit the City of Depoe Bay’s 

website www.cityofdepoebay.org or you may contact Depoe Bay City Hall, 570 S.E. Shell 

Ave., Depoe Bay, OR 97341, telephone 541-765-2361.     

 

http://www.cityofdepoebay.org/

